CATHEDRAL SQUARE - SCOOTER HIRE

Mr Lyall Matchett reported to the 10 October meeting of the Subcommittee on a proposal received
from Mr Arthur Brown, of Scoota Lease n Hire, to operate six motor scooters from Cathedral Square.
Details of the proposed operation were provided to the Subcommittee together with information on
how it fitted into the original Cathedral Square development design objectives.

It was noted that a short term licence to occupy for six months only was intended to be given and the
Subcommittee indicated its support to this action with the proviso that safety issues, in terms of exit
and entry routes to and from the Square needed to be agreed with the licence holder. It was
suggested that egress for the proposed site in the Square be via Worcester Street west with the other
option Colombo Street north and that this should be made a condition of the licence.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


